Hill, James N. (1899] [June][2]

James N. Hill to "My Dear Papa."

Re gaining control of the Duluth Transfer
Railroad. Believes this "road would be a
valuable acquisition to the Great Northern
Ry. & is the only terminal Co. in Duluth.
With this Co. in our possession we would
have as good terminals here as the St Plaull
& Dfuluth] or the N.P. Without it we are

at their mercy on this side of the bay."
General correspondence v date.



